ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE : 72203 (501) 371-4000
Ty 5 1868 i

1CAN@78606

Mr. John F. Stolz, Director

PWR Project Directorate No. 6
Division of PWR Licensing - B

U. S. Nuciear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Revisions to Emergency Operating Procedure (EOP)
Technical Guidelines for ICC Monitoring System,
NUREG-0737, Item II.F.2

Dear Mr. Stolz:
Qur March 18, 1986 letter (1CAN@386@4) committed to providing revisions to
the Abnormal Transient Operating Guidelines (ATOGs). The revisions to the

"Backup Cooling" tab of the ATOGs, incorporating the ICC Monitoring System,
are given as Attachment 1.

The revisions are submitted for NRC review and approval. Subsequent to NRC
approval, revisions to the station EOP and Operating Procedures will be made
based on these ATOGs.

Very truly yours,

=

J. Ted Enos, Manager
Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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